December Board Meeting

From: aabernathy@anahuacmdd.org
Date: 12/10/2020 10:24

To:  Cheryl Sanders <tbrvpark@aol.com>, Janice Jircik <jjircik@chambershealth.org>, Bill Stults
<bsrncen@yahoo.com>, Kenneth Miller <kentisha@sbcglobal.net>

Directors,

Due to no quorum of directors for the December 15, 2020, Board Meeting, this meeting will be canceled and
agenda items will be moved to the January 19, 2020 meeting.

Have a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!

Annette




